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Overview 

This bill would allow the Breckenridge school district to enter into an agreement with a 

postsecondary education institution in North Dakota. The agreement would allow high 

school students in the school district to receive college credit for a course taught at the 

high school or at another location, including the postsecondary institution. 
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